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Let’s read!  

This November have a youth read a 
book to a veteran!  
 
Use your Patriotism through Literacy list of books 
 

• You can find the list on VFWaux.org -  Member Resources – Youth Activities - 
Suggested Books List 

 
 

Use that same list to donate a book to a school or library. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

From Our Roots to Our Branches       Never Forget the Difference 
Extending Service to our Veterans        You Make 
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